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UK REACH Statement 
 

 
With the withdrawal of the United Kingdom from the European Union and 
the end of the transition period on the 31st of December 2020, on the 1st of  
January 2021 the UK REACH Regulation came into force. 
 
Legislation on the use of chemicals in the European Union (EU) was 
streamlined and improved on the 18th of December 2006. On that date, 
REACH legislation became law (Registration, Evaluation, Authorisation, and 
Restriction of Chemicals). The UK has implemented this EU Regulation 
almost as is in its own regulatory framework. 
 
Rebound Electronics Ltd. has verified this regulation to the best of its 
knowledge, and we believe none of the articles that we sell intentionally 
contain any of the Substances of Very High Concern (SVHC’s) currently on 
the candidate list in concentrations of >0.1% by weight. 
 
According to REACH article 33 of UK-REACH we provide information to 
our customers on products knowingly containing Substances of Very High 
Concern (SVHC) over a limit of 0.1% by weight. 
 
The latest list of SVHC (known as the candidate list) can be found on the HSE 
Gov website: 
https://www.hse.gov.uk/reach/svhc-overview.htm 
 
If you have any specific concerns regarding the composition of a particular  
part, please do not hesitate to contact Rebound Electronics Ltd. 
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